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April 13, 2015

TO: Honorable Jim Murphy, Chair, House Committee on Corrections
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB3239 by Fletcher (Relating to the procedures applicable to the revocation of a person's

release on parole or to mandatory supervision.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Government Code to permit magistrates to release on bond persons
charged with violations of parole or mandatory supervision in certain circumstances. The bill
would also require the Board of Pardons and Paroles to follow certain procedures when persons
released on bond violate conditions of release. 

The Office of Court Administration, Board of Pardons and Paroles, Texas Department of Criminal
Justice, Texas Juvenile Justice Department, and Texas Commission on Jail Standards indicate the
bill's provisions would not result in a significant fiscal impact to the state.

Local Government Impact

There would be cost savings to counties due to reduced jail populations. The savings to a county
would depend on the number of individuals released on bond under certain circumstances.

Harris County reported an estimate of 60 inmates of the county jail population would qualify for a
summons under the bill. The county estimated a savings of $1.62 million in fiscal year 2016.

Source Agencies: 212 Office of Court Administration, Texas Judicial Council, 409
Commission on Jail Standards, 644 Juvenile Justice Department, 696
Department of Criminal Justice, 697 Board of Pardons and Paroles
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